
 

 

NOTICE 
Tuesday, September 3, 2024 
  

Annual Wholesale Oil License Fee Return 
 

The annual wholesale oil license fee return is due on October 15, 2024, for the periods of October 1, 2023, through 
September 30, 2024. If your company was issued a Supplier License, Permissive Supplier License, or an Importer 
License by the department, then the return must be submitted. The wholesale oil license fee return (B&L:MFT-
WOLF) can be viewed on ALDOR’s website at https://revenue.alabama.gov/forms/. 
 
Please note that electronic filing is mandatory, and all returns must be filed through My Alabama Taxes at 
https://myalabamataxes.alabama.gov. Any wholesale oil license fee liability exceeding $750 must be paid 
electronically. Log in to your account between October 1, 2024, and October 15, 2024, to submit the required 
return and payment.   
 
Products not subject to the Wholesale Oil License/Import Fee: 

 
• Diesel fuel exported from this state for which proof of export is available in the form of a 

terminal issued shipping document. 
• Biodiesel sold to a licensed supplier when delivered to a terminal. 
• Transmix. 

 
If you have any questions concerning this notice, please contact our office at the address, telephone number, or 
email address below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact 
Business and License Tax Division 
Motor Fuels Section 
P.O. Box 327540 
Montgomery, AL 36132-7540 
334-242-9608, option 6, option 2 
mft@revenue.alabama.gov 
 
 

https://revenue.alabama.gov/forms/
https://myalabamataxes.alabama.gov/

